Bureau of General Services
Division of Planning, Design & Construction

SAMPLE LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT - IFB



NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: _Hlk62544079]The State of Maine, Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for the Fire Alarm Upgrades at 15 Columbia Street in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. October 22, 2021.

[bookmark: Text7]The project work consists of upgrading/replacing an existing Simplex 4003 fire alarm control panel with an addressable system. The work shall include providing new initiating and notification devices to meet applicable code requirements. 15 Columbia Street, Augusta is an approximately 16,000 SF maintenance garage for the Property Management Division with a small administrative area and lunchroom.

[bookmark: _Hlk62543973]The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities .
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